
C A L I F O R N I A  

M O N T E S S O R I  

P R O J E C T    Montessorigram  
M A Y  2 6 ,  2 0 1 6  V O L U M E  1 4 ,  I S S U E  3 3  Dates to Remember: 

 

5/27–EG site 6-9 Picnic Lunch  

10:00-12:00 

5/27–Upper Elementary to  Derr 

Okamoto Park 9:00-12:00 

5/27–Tanzanite to Effie Yeaw  

5/27–Sapphire to Lodi Nature  

Center 

5/27–Middle School to Sac County 

Fair 

 

5/28–Sunstone Family Outing to 

Strikes Bowling 

 

5/30–Memorial Day Observed/All 

CMP Operations CLOSED 

 

5/31–End of Year Assemblies 

EG 9:00 

BR 10:00 

5/31–MS & K Picnic @  

Derr Okamoto Park 11:00-1:00 

 

6/1-6/3–Ms. Kathleen Out 

 

6/1–Upper Elementary Onsite Fire 

Fighter Math 

6/1–Jade’s Play 5:00-7:00 

6/1-6/3–Middle School’s Adventure 

trip to Santa Cruz 

 

6/2–Aquamarine Parent Appreciation 

BBQ at  Derr Okamoto Park  

 

6/3–Jasper Parent Appreciation 

Breakfast 8:00-9:00 

Tanzanite  

6/3–Topaz Donuts for Dads  

8:15-9:00 

6/3–Turquoise  Parent Appreciation 

Bunch 8:30-12:00 

6/3–Peridot  Parent Appreciation 

Bunch 8:30-12:00 

6/3–Elk Grove Site Field Day 

6/3-Jade’s Parent Appreciation 

Breakfast  

6/3–Onyx’s Potluck & Play  

6:00-8:00 

 

6/6–BR Kindergarten Dad Pancakes 

8:15-9:00 

6/6–Coral & Moonstone PJ Day 

6/6–Quartz & Jasper Play 6:00 

 

6/7–Moonstone to Bradshaw 

6/7–Elk Grove Site PJ Day 

 

6/8–Last Day of School/Min. Day 

Report Cards Go Home 

6/8–Garnet End of Year Party for 

Kids 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorial Day Closure 
Both school and Club M will be closed Monday, May 

30th in observance of Memorial Day. We know this is a 

busy holiday/travel/get together weekend; during this 

time together, let’s not forget the meaning of the day 

and  take a moment to remember those who sacrificed 

and served our country. We thank you and remember 

you.  

Middle School  

Ceremonies June 7th 
 

Candlelight Ceremony at 
9:00 (all school assembly) 

 

 

8th Grade Family Break-
fast at 10:00 

 

Graduation at 5:00 

 

 

End of Year Dance  

at Capitol 7:00 

Kindergarten  

Ceremonies    
June 8th 

 
Elk Grove Site Graduation is at 
8:30, refreshments to follow 

 

Bradshaw Site Graduation is at 
10:00, refreshments to follow 

Free Dress  
 

Free dress passes expire at the end of the year so be sure to use them.  
Free Dress for All, June 6th-8th 



 

 

 
 
 

Club M 

Summer Packets due TODAY! 

Summer intersession will be here soon. Signups are due today, with your June payment, by 6pm. We 

must have at least 10 paid students to hold any intersession. 

All paperwork, with payment, should be turned into the front office to ensure space for your child(ren).  

The summer program runs from June 13th- August 5th. We will be closed the week of July 4th-8th. If you 

have any questions please email, Ms. Rosemary at eg-clubm@cacmp.org. We hope to see you there!! 

Staff Update 

We have had a staff change at the Elk Grove site. Ms. Linzee has moved and will not be returning next 

school year. Ms. Tiphani will be filling in for the remainder of the school year, along with some additional 

TA’s from the Bradshaw site. If you have any questions or concerns please email Ms. Rosemary at the Club 

M email eg-clubm@cacmp.org  

Mark Your Calendars 

May 26th June intersession sign-up DUE 

May 30th Memorial Day School closed/Club M closed 

June 8th Early Release Day (No warm-ups) Last Day of School 

June 9th-10th Staff Development / Club M closed 

What Are CMPers Doing? 

 On May 19th, Ohm spoke on be-

half of Hindu groups to revise the 

Social Science and History Frame-

work for middle school textbooks, 

urging the California Department 

of Education’s - Instructional Quality Com-

mission (IQC) to teach Hinduism with the 

same importance as other ancient religions 

and civilizations.  For more information, click 

on the link below. 

 

South Asia Scholars, The Hindu Debate  And 
The Death Of Nuance In California 
 
 http://swarajyamag.com/culture/south-asia

-scholars-the-hindu-debate-and-the-death-

of-nuance-in-

california#.V0PegIFZdUE.whatsapp 

 

Odyssey of the Mind  
 

Odyssey of the Mind is looking for parents 

to help coach next year.  Ms. Lisa Laffan will 

continue to coordinate the program, but is 

unable to commit to running practices in the 

afternoons.  The schedule is flexible and Ms. 

Lisa is happy to train any parents interested 

in helping this great program.  The more par-

ent support we can get, the better.  Please 

contact Ms. Lisa Laffan directly at  

llaffan@cacmp.org if you are interested in 

helping or if you would like additional infor-

mation.  Thank you!  
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